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March 16, 2020 

 

 

Dear Glassboro School District Staff and Families, 

 

As announced over the weekend, Glassboro Public Schools will follow health precautions and 

temporarily close beginning Tuesday, March 17. This also places us in accordance with Governor 

Murphy’s directive to close New Jersey Schools. We hope to reopen on March 30; however, we will 

need to reassess the situation as we move forward based on the recommendations of the Governor, the 

New Jersey Department of Health, and the New Jersey Department of Education. 

 

All students have been given assignments. Students in Pre-K through Grade 5 received packets to 

complete. Students in Grades 6 through 12 have been provided with online assignments to complete via 

Google Classroom. Please access Teacher Webpages daily. All work will be graded. 

 

Parent/teacher conferences for Grades Pre-K through 6 will be held by phone this year. Teachers will 

reach out to you about scheduling a time. 

 

We know that this is a unique and difficult situation. We want to remain available throughout the 

closure. Teachers will be checking email twice daily, 9 a.m. and 12 p.m., and should respond to all 

parent communication received during those time periods by 3 p.m. Guidance and CST Case Manager 

services will be available by email and phone. Nurses will also be available by email and phone.  

 

Glassboro School District and our food services provider, Chartwells, have worked together on a plan to 

provide families with an opportunity to pick up breakfast and lunch during our closure. You will receive 

a letter with additional details from Business Administrator Jennifer Johnson. 

 

 

We will continue to update all of you any with any new information or developments.    

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
Mark J. Silverstein 

Superintendent    

http://www.gpsd.us/

